Arial Stephens enjoyed sharing NCLA memories with
colleagues at this anniversary display during the conference.

The North Carolina Newspaper Project exhibit attracted
(from left to right): Sharon Magyar, Gina Fry, Yash Garg,
Jack Stein, Chris Mulder. (Photo by Leanne Smith).

Maps are of global concern to these librarians as they searched
the exhibits for up-to-date resources.
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Training

Sheila Bailey, chair of the Community and Junior College
Libraries, spent much of her conference time manning her
section’s booth.

Phyllis Conner and Suzanne Norgren examine one of the
many big books featured by children’s book vendors during
the conference.
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